
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 18, 2021 

 

To residents and abutters of Sherwood Forest, 

 

re: Lot Line Adjustment application from Mr. Pare, 19 Old Gilmanton 

Road, Canterbury: 

 

As we understand this application as it currently stands, it appears to be 

an unusual and amicable boundary adjustment between Mr. Pare and 

several of his neighbors. These include David Pollack of 120 Canterbury 

Shore Drive and James and Mickey Chandler of 21 Old Gilmanton 

Road. It is not an exchange of land but a rationalization of boundary 

lines between neighbors. It is not a subdivision, but rather a lot line 

adjustment. 

 

Attached please find the 3 maps in the application. The hearing will be 

on Tuesday November 9, at 7 pm, in the Meeting House. loy 

 

Lois Scribner, secretary, Planning Board. 


